
•	 Participated in briefings for regional congressional 
delegation, state DOTs, and the WMATA Board and 
staff in advance of WMATA Governance Review 
Task Force report release/press conference.

•	 Participated in meetings with Washington Regional 
Association of Grantmakers (WRAG) senior 
staff and the 2030 Group on Region Forward 
implementation/collaboration.

•	 Met with a citizen representative interested in 
creating a regional database on helicopter noise 
complaints.  Attended a COG-sponsored meeting 
with Federal Aviation Administration and helicopter 
operators and regulators.
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•	 Met with Councilmember Sheryl Bass (City 
of Manassas) concerning her new Secretary-
Treasurer responsibilities. Also met with Michael 
Errico, Acting Chief Administrative Officer, Prince 
George’s County. 

•	 Participated in signing ceremony for the COG/TPB 
TIGER grant with USDOT Secretary Ray LaHood.

•	 Participated in the kickoff meeting of the Institute 
for Public Health Innovation advisory committee.

•	 Attended meetings of the Coalition for Smarter 
Growth on Tysons Corner’s future as well as the 
Chesapeake Crescent Initiative.   Attended the 
annual meetings of WRAG and the Board of Trade.
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Arlington County - Nov 8
The Emergency Preparedness 
Council (EPC) Senior Leader 
Seminar brought together over 
100 participants involved in 
emergency planning and re-
sponse for a regional disaster 
scenario exercise.

Fairfax County - Dec 3
COG Community Planning & Services staff 
attended the Tysons Workforce Housing 
Summit  hosted by Fairfax County in part-
nership with the Urban Land Institute Terwil-
liger Center for Workforce Housing.

DC, Alexandria, Arlington, Fairfax & Montgomery 
Counties - Nov (Multiple Dates)
COG Community Planning & Services staff participated in 
Adoption Month celebrations and the Freddie Mac Founda-
tion Adoption Expo in DC on November 6.

Prince George’s County - 
Dec 29
COG Executive Director met 
with incoming COG Board 
Chair Andrea Harrison to 
discuss priorities for 2011.
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